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Exciting news! 

Our school ambassadors are 

launching the Abbey Hey Clothes 

Bank!  Further details on page 2. 



 

  

  

Celebrations! 

 Congratulations to 

Maddison in Year 2 

who received these 

medals for 

cheerleading! 

Newsletter 

20.01.23 

 Kelsey in 

Year 6 spent 

two weeks 

creating this 

amazing 

picture! 

 The Abbey Hey School Ambassadors 

are asking for help with their new 

crucial mission.  They need your pre-

loved clothes (aged 3 – 14) in good, 

clean condition.   

They will then set up a clothes bank 

where families can come and take 

clothes to be used and loved again. 

The first clothes swap will take place 

on 16th February between 3pm and 

6pm.   

They would love to have a great 

range of clothes for this first event, so 

please donate clothes and hangers 

via the main school office! 
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Votes for Schools. 

mailto:admin@abbeyheyprimary.org.uk
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